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43RD SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
MONGOLIA’S STATEMENT AT THE REVIEW OF FRANCE 
1 May 2023
Mongolia welcomes the distinguished delegation of the French Republic to the fourth cycle of the UPR mechanism and we thank them for their national report and updated presentation delivered today.
Mongolia commends France for its implementation of recommendations in the last UPR and its genuine engagement with the UN special mandate holders.
We also recognize the French Government for its major efforts in realizing the rights of women, children, older persons, and the persons with disabilities, and its exemplary display of increasing women’s participation in decision-making and leadership.
To complement these encouraging developments, my delegation wishes to recommend the following to France:

· To further improve the conditions of detention, 
· To ensure meaningful implementation of its national action plan to combat trafficking, and 
· To continue its pivotal role in implementing the Paris Agreement.   
We wish France every success during this fourth cycle of the UPR.

I thank you, Mr. President
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